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Hello, 

My name is Conor Nugent and I live in The Crescent, St Marnock's Bay, Portmarnock. 
My family and I would be directly and negatively affected by any changes to the planning
conditions associated with night-time aircraft activity at the airport. 

We live directly under the flight path and aircraft noise at night would be very noticeable
and disruptive to our sleep and well being. I noted that such concerns were highlighted in
the ANCA commissioned report into the planning application as outlined in the
'Preliminary Assessment and Identification of a noise problem' document.

The proposed quota system will not address the disruption caused in any meaningful way,
sleep will be disrupted by any reasonably sized aircraft flying in the hours previously
covered by planning conditions. 

I hope my objection to the proposed changes will be noted and I appreciate the opportunity
to do so. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions

Best regards, 

Conor




